
Board Proceedings 

The Board of Directors for the New Hampton Community School District met in a session, Thursday, September 13, 2018 in 

the Superintendent’s office.  President Rosonke called the meeting to order at 7:30 am with directors Schwickerath, 

Matthews, Denner, Baltes, Superintendent Jurrens, and Board Secretary Ayers present.  

Director Baltes moved to approve the agenda.  Director Matthews seconded the motion.  Ayes: Schwickerath, Denner, 

Matthews, Baltes, and Rosonke.  Nays: none. 

The board considered quotes for a different vehicle for driver education.  Following discussion of the bids, director 

Schwickerath moved to accept the quote of Vern Laures Auto for a 2015 Chevrolet Malibu LT for $15,700.00.  Director 

Denner seconded the motion.  Ayes: Baltes, Matthews, Denner, Schwickerath, and Rosonke.  Nays: none. 

After discussing the duration of the NHEA contract, director Denner moved not to extend the contract.  Director 

Schwickerath seconded the motion.  Ayes: Baltes, Matthews, Schwickerath, Denner, and Rosonke.  Nays: none.  

Director Denner moved to adjourn at 7:37 am.  Director Matthews seconded the motion.  Ayes: Schwickerath, Baltes, 

Denner, Matthews, and Rosonke.  Nays: none. 

 


